
Veterans Affairs Services' Email Bogus
Dec 22, 2010

Several weeks ago, we inadvertently posted an email message headquarters received
regarding an organization called Veterans Affairs Services (VAS).

Subsequently we discovered the origin and information contained in the email was bogus.

If you receive any further emails regarding VAS, please be sure to double check the source
before passing along the information to others. We apologize for any inconvenience this
may have caused.   

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2010/12/veterans-affairs-services-email-bogus
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